
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, November 20, 2022 

Important Dates: 

 

Mann’s Orchard 
Pie Pickup 
Tuesday November 22 
2:00 – 5:00 PM 
@ Parish Center 
 
 
 
Early Dismissal 
Wednesday, 
November 23rd  
 
 
 
Thanksgiving 
Recess No School 
November 24-25th 
 
 
 
North Pole Express 
December 10th  

A Letter from the Guild:  

From the Guild to you and your families, we hope you all 
have a  

 
 
It’s time to pick up your Mann’s Pies at the Church Parish 
Center on Tuesday November 22nd from 2:00PM – 
5:00PM. Any pies NOT picked up by 5:00PM will be donated 
to the Lazarus House.  
 
There are 3 weeks until the North Pole Express! Are you jolly 
like an elf or know someone who is? Santas are still Needed.  
Please consider volunteering your time to read, sing or pass out 
cookies. Sign up here. 
 
 

The Winter Gala Committee is looking for donations to create 
baskets to raffle off at this event.  Please click here to sign up for a 
donation.  Donations are due by Wednesday November 30 and 
can be given to Sylwia at the front office.  

 

Scripture/Prayer: 
Lord Jesus, come and stay with me. Fill my life with your peace, 

my home with your presence, and my heart with your praise. 
Help me to show kindness, mercy, and goodness to all, even to 

those who cause me ill-will. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0a45a5a62cabfa7-staugustine
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d48a8a728a0fac70-gala


 


